
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02884-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Betty Leland 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025 12:36 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: #20240032 Thank You 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20240032. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to Commissioner Art Graham Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 

- Original Message-
From: Kathy Stokes <kitkatstokes@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 5:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
<Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: #20240032 Thank You 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sent from my iPhone 
Dear Commissioners, 

I want to personally thank all three Commissioners for voting to deny Environmental Utilities the wastewater certificate 
they applied for. At the hearings it was so heartening to know you were really listening and then studied and saw the 
truth in what the residents of the island were saying. Your remarks at the decision meeting were right on target! So 
grateful to have such wise public servants, who saw the truth in the whole case. 
Thank you again for, among other considerations, looking at the environmental aspect, the horrendous cost, the 
comprehensive plan, the fact that no Charlotte County Commissioner appeared, our expert witnesses, and the slipped in 
evidence that EU's attorney wrote the County Resolution and sent it to the Charlotte County Attorney. It was that which 
was submitted to the Charlotte County Commission and was approved by consent agenda with no discussion. 
You have done an outstanding job! You saw the whole true picture! Islanders are Forever Grateful! 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Stokes 
8892 Gulf Street 
(Little Gaspari Ila Island) 
Placida, Fl. 33946 
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